
LC-PHRF Fall Meeting Minutes 
November 7, 2016 

                     Zachary’s Pizza, So Burlington 
 
Attending: 
Mark Gardner, Chairman 
John O’Rourke Vice Chairman 
Rod Carr, Secretary 
Marc Deslauriers 
Jason Hyerstay 
Bob Desorbo 
Kjell Dahlen 
Chris Duley 
Gerry Couture 
 
6:35 PM  Meeting called to order. 
 

1. Jean Pierre Turgeon was in attendance and argued that the Rating on his 
Farr 400 should be -3.  It was decided that over the winter Jean Pierre 
should formally Appeal his LC-PHRF Rating and this Committee will again 
review his case.  He has Pre-Paid his $20 Filing Fee.  Thank-You! 

       
      2.  All other boats rated in 2016 were reviewed and no changes were made.                           
This included the Lotus Scandinavia which Marc Deslauriers gave a detailed 
presentation about.  Among other boats reviewed and discussed were Craig 
Meyerson’s C&C 115 and Robert Stein’s Alerion Express ODR.  
 
      3. Discussion took place re: new Officers of this Committee in 2017.  Mark 
Gardner, John O’Rourke and Rod Carr are retiring from the Committee after 
serving many years.  Over the winter further discussions will take place re: the 
new Officers and they will be formally elected at the first meeting of 2017. 
 
8:23 PM  Meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rod Carr 
Secretary, LC-PHRF 
 
 


